=% GOBIERNO DE PUERTO RICO
RBY: ADMINISTRACION DE SEGUROS DE SALUD

Directora Ejecutiva | Edna Y. Marin Ramos | emarin@asespr.org

August 1, 2023

Mr. Timothy FitzPatrick ASA, MAAA
Principal | Government & Public Services
Deloitte Consulting LLP
tfitzpatrick@deloitte.com

Dear Mr. FitzPatrick:

On April 19, 2023, the Puerto Rico Health Insurance Administration (PRHIA or ASES for its
Spanish acronym) published NNSP-2023-021-CU for professional services in compliance auditing
and financial consulting. This process was executed pursuant to the provisions of Executive Order
#2021-029 and OGP’s Circular Letter #013-2021.

As stated in the Terms and Conditions of this NNSP, PRHIA reserves the right to accept or reject
one or all of the proposals, as well as to cancel this process. Upon careful consideration of PRHIA’s

current needs and other operational matters, this NNSP has been cancelled.

We appreciate your participation in this process. Your contact information will be kept in our
records for future use if the need arises.

Once again, thanks for your participation in this process.

Sincerely,

Edna Y. Marin Ramos, MA
Executive Director

P.O. Box 195661, San Juan, P.R. 00219-5661
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